
Lowell Police Department 
Volunteer Exit Survey 

 
The opinions of volunteers are very important in assisting volunteer coordinators in 
evaluating program policies and procedures.  As a part of your termination as a 
volunteer, we solicit your help in meeting this objective, and ask that you voluntarily 
complete the following questionnaire. 
 
(1)  Please list reason(s) for leaving the program:  _______________________________ 
       ____________________________________________________________________ 
       ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
(2)  How would you improve training?  ________________________________________ 
       ____________________________________________________________________ 
       ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
(3)  Do you feel staff used your volunteer time wisely? Yes___ No___ (please explain) 
      __________________________________________________________________ 
      __________________________________________________________________ 
      __________________________________________________________________ 
 
(4)  Do you feel that you gained new skills and knowledge through your volunteer work? 
 Yes____ (please identify skills gained) No_____ 
      _____________________________________________________________________ 
      _____________________________________________________________________ 
      _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
(5)  Did you feel a part of the Staff and organization while working as a volunteer?        
 Yes____ No____ 
 
(6)  How did your volunteer job compare with your original expectations?  ___________ 
      _____________________________________________________________________ 
      _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
(7)  Would you ever desire to return to the LPD as a volunteer?  Yes____  No ____ 
 
 
Thank you for completing this survey.  We hope your association with the 
Lowell Police Department has been a rewarding and satisfying experience.  
If you have other comments or questions, please contact the Volunteer 
Program Coordinator at 978-937-3210. 


